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Smith, George

From: A <us27tires@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, September 03, 2021 3:26 PM
To: Stitt, Emily
Cc: Morgan, Steve; SWD_Waste; Madden, Melissa
Subject: Re: Solid Waste Permit Expiration Reminder, Permit No. 369009-001-WT/02, WACS No. 101295

Received.  
Thank you Emily! 

 
 

On Sep 3, 2021, at 2:44 PM, Stitt, Emily <Emily.Stitt@floridadep.gov> wrote: 

  
Dear Mr. Belfakir, 
According to Department records, the permit to operate the US 27 Tires Waste Tire Processing Facility, 
Permit No. 369009-001-WT/02, will expire on January 31, 2022 unless an application for permit extension 
is submitted to the Department by January 1, 2022 in accordance with Permit Specific Condition 2.A.4.  
In order to extend the permit up to five years from the original date of permit issuance, the following 
information should be submitted to the Department by January 1, 2022: 

 Submit documentation of a renewed/extended lease issued to US 27 Tires, LLC for the property on 
which the facility is currently located; and 

 Submit a request for a permit time extension and a $50 application fee, signed by the permittee. 
A minimum of one electronic copy of the application and all supporting information for the time extension 
application shall be provided to the Air and Solid Waste Permitting Manager, Mr. Steve Morgan, 
Steve.Morgan@FloridaDEP.gov, with a copy to assigned processor, Ms. Emily Stitt, 
Emily.Stitt@FloridaDEP.gov. You may also mail a paper copy of the completed application and a check for 
the permit application fee to the Florida Department of Environmental Protection, Attention: Air & Solid 
Waste Permitting Manager, Southwest District Office, at 13051 N. Telecom Parkway, Suite 101, Temple 
Terrace, Florida 33637. Alternatively, the applicant may make an online payment of the fee following 
submittal of the permit application. Notification of receipt of the application and instructions regarding online 
payment will be provided at that time. 
Please acknowledge your receipt of this reminder with a reply email in order to ensure we have 
reached the appropriate facility contact. If you have any questions, please contact me by phone at (813) 
470-5708 or email at Emily.Stitt@FloridaDEP.gov.  
Thank you, 
Emily Stitt 
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Emily Stitt 
Engineering Specialist I 
Florida Department of Environmental Protection 
Southwest District 
Emily.Stitt@FloridaDEP.gov 
Office: 813-470-5708 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Electronic communications regarding state business are 
public records available upon request. Your e‐mail communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure.  

Please consider the environment before printing this email. 
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